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DIOCESEofBRIDGEPORT CONFIDENTIAL
SUBJECT TO CSURT ORDER

- OFFICE OF
CLERGY AND RELIGIOUS

- May 31, 1994

MEMORANDUM

To: Bishop Egan
- Msgr. Scheyd
Msgr. Driscoll
Msgr. Wallin
Msgr. Galla

- From: Msgr. Bronkiewicz -4/

Effective todayy Reverend Martin J. Federici begins
- a sabhbatica}¥of indefinite lengtirfor—the—purpoese of
personal growth,

Should you receive any inquiries from parishioners of
Saint Matthew Parish or others concerning Father

» Federici please confirm what was announced at the
weekend Masses, that Father Federici requested and
o was granted a sabbatical by the Diocese,

It has been my policy not to give out the address of
a priest on sabbatical. However I shall be happy to
relay any messages and/or forward any correspondence,
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